
Subject: Feedback on Your Tech Project 

Proposal 

Dear [Recipient's Name], 

Thank you for sharing your recent tech project idea with us. We appreciate your initiative and 

the effort you've put into this proposal. 

After careful consideration and discussion among the team, we have decided not to move 

forward with your project at this time. While we recognize your enthusiasm, we feel that the 

concept may not align with our current strategic goals or resource allocation. 

We encourage you to seek other opportunities for your project and explore additional avenues for 

support. Your creativity is valued, and we hope you continue to pursue innovative ideas. 

Thank you for understanding, and we wish you the best with your future endeavors. 

Best regards, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[Your Company] 


